
 

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT 
 

PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 

Sultanate of Oman 

 

ISM/PRN/267/2021-22                                                                                 March 29, 2022 

 

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS OF CLASSES X & XII (2022-23 batch) 

Dear Parent, 

 

Greetings from Indian School Muscat! 

 

We wish to inform you that Classes X and XII (2022 - 2023 batch) will remain closed 

from Thursday, March 31, 2022 to Tuesday, April 5, 2022 for the Mid-Term Break. 

 

Regular classes will be resumed from Wednesday, April 6, 2022 for Classes X and XII            

(2022 - 2023 batch).  

 

With warm regards, 

                           

Dr. Rajeev Kumar Chauhan 

Principal 


